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INCLEMENT WEATHER CANCELATION 

PROGRAM 

TELEVISION STATIONS 

WLNE-TV/ABC WJAR-TV/NBC 

WPRI-TV/CBS CW  

RI PBS FOX 

IF YOU CHOOSE, YOU CAN REGISTER 

TO BE PERSONALLY NOTIFIED ON 

YOUR HOME OR CELL PHONE, PDA OR 

EMAIL ADDRESS.  THE SIMPLE REGIS-

TRATION FORM IS AVAILABLE ON THE 

WEBSITES OF PARTICIPATING RADIO 

AND TELEVISION STATIONS.    

Important Dates: 

Fri. 12/20 Holiday Movie Pajama Day 

Sun. 12/22 First day of Hanukkah 

Tue. 12/24 Christmas Eve    

BKCCC CLOSES at 12:00 

Wed. 12/25 Merry Christmas!      

BKCCC CLOSED 

Thur. 12/26 BKCCC CLOSED 

Tues. 12/31 New Years Eve 

BKCCC CLOSES at 12:00 

Tues. 1/1 Happy New Year! 

BK CLOSED 

Dec. 12/23-1/1 Holiday Recess for Public 

Schools BKCCC OPEN normal hours (see 

Parent Handbook or Tuition sheet for 

BKCCC Holiday closings). 

Holiday Movie Pajama 

Day! 

On Friday, December 20, 

children are invited to wear their 

pajamas to school. We will be showing 

some holiday children’s classic movies. 

*Children should still wear school appro-

priate shoes for outdoor play, but feel free

to send slippers for 

inside time.  

Happy Holidays from the staff! 

All of the staff at Breezy Knoll would like to 

extend our best wishes to each and every 

one of you. We thank you for your contin-

ued support in all of our efforts. We wish 

you the best health and prosperity 

throughout the coming year. 

2019 Family Survey 

Our annual family survey will be sent 

home in the next week.  Please be sure to 

get it back to us.  

Snowy weather outdoor attire 

When it is snowing or there is snow on the 

ground please be sure to pack; snow 

pants, winter boots, waterproof gloves/

mittens, a winter coat and a hat.   

Holiday Week Attendance  

Be sure to fill out and return the Christ-

mas and New Year’s week attendance slip. 

They will be sent home this week. Please 

get them back to April or Julia. 

 Thank you! 

Canned Food Drive 

We will be collecting nonperishable foods 

over the next few weeks for families in 

need. You can place them in the basket in 

our front hallway. Please be sure to get 

them in by Friday, December20th. 


